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IAM/DISTRICT 142 SOUTHWEST AIRLINES MEMBERSHIP UPDATE 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

District 142 would like to congratulate the TWU members at Southwest Airlines on the ratification of their new contract.  

 

We have reached out to the Company and will be establishing dates soon to discuss any improvements to our agreement that may be in 

order as a result of the TWU’s ratification and other current events. Once these dates are established, they will be posted on our website 

and social media pages and emailed to our Southwest member lists. We will keep you informed on the progress made.  

 

I want to thank all our members for their continued support and commitment to District 142 and the IAM. We will continue to work to 

bring you what you deserve. 

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 

John M. Coveny, Jr. 

President/Directing General Chair 

IAM District 142 
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cc:  R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 

J. Carlson, Air Transport Coordinator 

 DL 142 Executive Board 

 

 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


